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April 12, 2017

Utah Public Service Commission

Heber M. Wells Building
P. O. Box 45585
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0585

Subject: Docket No. 15-057-16

Dear Commissioners:

In docket 05-057-T01 Questar Gas Company (Company) was directed by the Public Service
Commission (Commission) to "regularly apprise" the Division of Public Utilities (Division) on
the energy efficiency program spending, participation, and decathenn savings. In response to this
order, the Company created the Energy Efficiency Report or DPU Report and provides the report
quarterly to the Division. The Company has historically also provided this report to the
Commission in an effort to keep all stakeholders apprised of program performance.

On March 27, 2017, the Company delivered a courtesy copy of its 2016 Energy Efficiency Report
to the Commission. On March 28, 2017, Commission staff notified the Company of their opinion
that tlie report was "proprietary" and therefore, should be emailed through the designated SFTP
server. The Company was also notified that prior quarterly reports had been marked as
"proprietary" and removed from the public website.

The Company does not consider nor has it labeled this report proprietary or "Confidential.
However, in prior versions of this report, the summary7 page has included a "Program Total" line

tliat has been highlighted in yellow. The purpose of this yellow highlight was to call attention to
the total program spending, participation, and decatherm savings and was not intended to denote
confidentiality. To prevent any further confusion, the Company will change the highlighted row
to a different color.

If you have any questions, or if we can provide additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Orton

Director Energy Efficiency


